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O'Donnell - DNR, Tyler <tyler.odonnell@state.co.us>

Weekly Monitoring Well Reading - Brannan Pit

1 message

Stephen Buechner <stephenbuechner@applegategroup.com> Mon, Dec 8, 2014 at 11:22 AM
To: tyler.odonnell@state.co.us

Cc: TomHatton@applegategroup.com

Tyler,

Attached is the latest depth to ground water reading at the monitoring well on the west side of the Brannan Pit
#29.

Let me know if you have any questions,

Stephen Buechner
Applegate Group, Inc.

1490 West 121st Avenue, Suite 100
Denver, CO 80234
Phone: (303) 452-6611 Ext. 105

Fax: (303)452-2759
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Brannan Pit #29

Water Level Measurements

Date Mw-4
Depth to Ground Water (ft)
18-Nov-14 5.22
26-Nov-14 5.61
1-Dec-14 5.40

8-Dec-14 5.54




